Complete Engineering & Consulting, PLLC

4721 Ray Road,
| Spring Lake, N.C. 28390
{ 910-497-6703 Fax: 910-497-5351

‘ August 28, 2019

From: Miéhael Al Cé;wnar PE.
To: Karla Ponce

Re: Home Renovation

On July 31, 2019 an inspection of a previously one story home, tear out to no

1
l ‘
W a two story home was

conducted at 683 Adciock Road, Lillington, N.C. 27546. The engineers main

concerns were the way

the added LVL beams were supported with metal joist hangers with the load ot being supported under

the floor system. The engineer recommended the homeowner call a licensed
complete a thorough evaluation of the residence and if the house had the pro
the floor system,when adding a new column under the intersecting LVL be

provided with several licensed General Contractors names and phone number
Sherill Builders completed the evaluation and installed the supports underneas
the column inside the house in front of the bay window. The work was comp

eneral Contractor to

T supports un@lemeath
. The homeowner was
. Mr. Steve Sherill of
the house aqd added

eted on AugusF 28, 2019.

The homeowner can continue his work on the renovation with all inspections, permits, and applicable

fee's state and local paid with inspections completed as work continues.

Cordially,

Michael A. Cavnar PE $02 69/2

S
o&'t\\\\

g teen
T AG
"/uuﬁ'm\\‘




